S.U.V.M.W.A.

South Utah Valley Municipal Water Association
P.O. Box 412
Spanish Fork, Utah 84660

January 4,2024
RE: 2024 SUVMWA BOARD MEMBER
Dear Mayor/City Recorder:

In accordance with SUVMWA bylaws, each city must present WRITTEN NOTICE of their
representative, along with an alternate and a technical committee representative for each
calendar year.

It is important that we receive this information as soon as possible! Please complete the
following and email to Lani Bonnett SUVMWA Secretary Designee.

BOARD OF DIRECTOR REPRESENTATIVE:
Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email Address:

ALTERNATE BOARD OF DIRECTOR REPRESENTATIVE:
Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email Address:

TECHNICAL COMMITTEE REPRESENTATIVE:
Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email Address:

MAYOR:
Name:
Email Address:

If you have any questions, please contact me at the email or phone number below.
Thank you!

Lani Bonneit

SUVMWA Secretary Designee
P:801-806-9103
C:801-400-2777

Ibonnett@mapleton.org

S.UV.M. W. A, P.O. Box 412, Spanish Fork, UI' 84660



Central Utah 911

Suzee Anderson <sanderson@cu911.org>
Thu 12/28/2023 7:09 AM

To:Royce Swensen <royce@elkridgecity.org>;Mayor <mayor@elkridgecity.org>

If your representative or alternate for Central Utah 911 Board of Director has changed, will you please let me
know? | will need a copy of the resolution appointing a new representative (or alternate). If there has been no
change, disregard this email.

Respectfully,

Suzee Anderson
Business Manager
W: 801-794-4002

C: 801-362-9524
3047 N 400 W

Spanish Fork, UT 84660




